
FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128 

  
Gregory W. Meeks (D-NY), Chair 

 

*RESCHEDULED* 

  
June 1, 2021 

  
TO:     MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

  
            You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign 

Affairs, to be held virtually via Cisco WebEx. The meeting is available via live webcast on the 

Committee website at https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/: 
 

DATE:       * Monday, June 7, 2021 
  

TIME:  10:00 a.m., EDT 

  
SUBJECT:          ** The State Department’s Foreign Policy Strategy and FY22 Budget 

Request 
  

WITNESS:                The Honorable Antony J. Blinken 

   Secretary 

   U.S. Department of State 

   

*NOTE: The hearing has been rescheduled.  

**NOTE: The hearing title has been changed.  

 

By Direction of the Chair 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/

